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OTTAWA, 28th April, 1903

I beg to acknowledge with thanks, the receipt

of your letter.of the 25th instant, abggesting a plan

for over-coming the difficulty of established a

 school for the Temagami Indians, for the summer season

at least; and to inform you in reply that your vonggest-

ions will be considered.

Your obedient servant,

HansSedlen

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs,

 gen Miller, Esq: -

Deputy Minister of Education,

Torento
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